

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am very excited to welcome you back to the 2019-2020 at Aubrey for what I know will be a fabulous year filled with rich learning opportunities for your children. I would like to extend a special welcome to our new families. I look forward to getting to know each of you. Please feel free to drop by the office, call or email me. Having open lines of communication with parents is essential to successfully meeting the needs of each student.

Tuesday, September 3rd – Students dismissed at 10:00am.

Warning bell at 8:50 am. Class will begin at 8:55 am. Students will report to their last year's classroom. All New students (in Grades 1-7) will report to the Library.

The PAC have generously invited all parents/guardians to the undercover area for treats beginning at 9:00 am.

I would also like to welcome all parents/guardians to attend our Welcome Back Assembly at 9:30 am in the gym.

For the remainder of the week, students in Grade 1-7 will attend full days 8:50am until 3:02pm. Students will be working on a variety of community building activities including collaboration, learning about growth mindset and school wide expectations.

Additionally, the City of Burnaby has just informed us that they will be doing water main work out front of our school, the week of Sept 3rd. They will be avoiding our drop off and pick up times.

I look forward to meeting you on Tuesday, September 3rd.

Sincerely, Lisa Hartman Principal

